## **CMMC COVID-19 TESTING SITE**



Central Maine Medical Center is opening a COVID-19 testing location starting on Monday June 8th.

## The testing is for those who have:

• Been in close contact with someone who tested positive for COVID-19. Close contact means you spent more than 30 minutes with them and were closer than 6 feet (2 meters) apart.

OR

- Have new symptoms:
  - Cough
  - Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
  - Fever
  - Chills
  - o Muscle pain
  - Sore throat
  - Loss of taste or smell
  - Nausea, vomiting, diarrhea

Hours: 9:00am to 6:00pm Monday - Friday

Address: 287 Main St, Lewiston – corner of Sabattus and Main Streets (across from Central Maine Medical Center's campus and near Walgreens on Main Street)





Interpretation available. No appointment needed. You do not need to have a regular doctor to get testing. The Public charge rule does not apply to COVID testing.

